
Let God transform you into a new person by changing the way that you
think – Romans 12:2 NLT
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Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been another exciting week at Saint Saviour's and, as ever, there is a huge amount going on.

Swimming 
For the past two weeks, Year 4 students have been taking swimming lessons at the Feel Good Centre. Their
afternoons have been spent practicing various strokes, breathing underwater and, of course, water safety, all under
the guidance of experienced instructors. The Year 4 teachers are thrilled with the children’s determination and are
amazed by the progress they have made during this time. A huge well done to everyone in year 4. 

Dismissal
I wanted to express my gratitude for your understanding as we have implemented some changes to dismissal for
year 3 and year 5. These changes were made with the safety of our children in mind, and I am grateful for your
understanding. Thank you again for your support and cooperation.

Forest School
All classes will have the chance to engage in outdoor learning at our Forest School this term. Reception and Year 1
will continue their weekly sessions, while Years 2-6 will each have an afternoon session during the term. This will be
a wonderful opportunity for students to benefit from learning in an outdoor environment.

Clubs 
After school clubs will begin on Monday 30th September. We are hugely excited about our offer: from robotics to
fencing, from craft club to basketball, we have something for everyone. I know that the children are already excited
about starting their new clubs and so are we!

Online safety workshop
Finally, I am pleased to let you know that we’ve arranged an important Online Safety Event for both children and
parents, led by the well-known online safety experts, the ‘2 Johns’. This event will help us all gain a better
understanding of the potential risks of being online and how we can keep ourselves and our children safe in the
digital world. I will write to you soon with more information on this event. 

I would like to end this newsletter with a quote from James 3:13 "Who is wise and understanding
among you? Let them show it by their good life, by deeds done in the humility that comes from
wisdom"

Yours Faithfully,
Mr Pitchford



STARS OF THE WEEK

Year 1 
Stella & Matilda

Year 2 
Suki & Oladipo

Year 4 
Ifeoluwa & Sid

Year 5 
Zubair & Saahir

Year 3 
Stella & Isla

Year 6
Elsa & Harper



PROGRESS CUP WINNERS
A huge well done to Milo & Destiny who are this week's

Progress Cup winners! 

 KS1 
Milo Y2

KS2
Destiny Y5

ATTENDANCE AWARDS 

Well done to

Y2 Emmeline Pankhurst
100%

& 
 Y4 Copernicus

98.99%
who have won the attendance mascots

this week.



Well done Harlow, Olivier, Khaliah, Rodi, Barnaby, Sid, Zubair,
Constance & Nyiarah who have collected 5 value cards for

consistently showing our school values.

VALUE CARD AWARDS 

Y3 CLASS CORNER
What an exciting start to the school year we've had in year 3! After
three weeks back, it’s safe to say we've already packed in a lot of

learning and fun.
One of the highlights so far has to be our trip to LEGOLAND, where

we had an amazing time exploring the rides, building confidence and
learning through play. Everyone had a blast, and it was a fantastic

way to kick off the term.

In class, we’ve been diving into Greek myths in literacy. From the adventures of
heroes like Perseus and Theseus to the mighty minotaur, we've been captivated by
these ancient stories. A special shoutout to everyone who brought in their summer
projects —we were blown away by the creativity and knowledge. From models to
posters, every project was amazing, and they’ve made our classroom feel even

more vibrant.
In science, we've been exploring the topic of light. We've learned how it travels,

how shadows are formed, and even conducted experiments with different sources
of light. The hands-on activities have been so much fun, and we’ve definitely

sparked a love for science!
It’s been a great start to the year, and we’re all looking forward to the exciting

weeks ahead! Keep it up.
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